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Drop-off Lane:

Step 1: Pull into the drop off lane where the parking lot and bus lane intersect. If you are the first vehicle, drive all the way to the
end of the sidewalk where the green curb starts, otherwise pull up to the car in front of you. Do not attempt passing another vehicle
in the drop off lane. If there is no room in the lane, proceed to the parking lot to avoid bottlenecks.

Step 2: Students exit the car at the green curb only. Students should be ready to exit their vehicle as it enters the drop-off lane, in
order to avoid delays and backups. This is where they can use the sidewalk to get to the crosswalk safely.

Step 3: When you get to the end of the drop off lane, watch for incoming traffic and exit the lane by turning right (North) only.
*Please Note Only students that can enter the building by themselves or with an older passenger should use the drop off lane.
Adults should not exit the vehicle. The drop off lane is for the AM only. Please do not drop your child(ren) off before 7:30 am. There
is no supervision until that time. The drop-off lane will be closed daily after the school day begins.

Below is a satellite image of the school with each section labeled for proper parking or bus route information. Parents and children
must use the crosswalk! If you have any further questions, please call 715-479-6471.
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Important Changes to Pick Up Procedures: *Please note this is only to start the school year. We will reevaluate monthly to
determine if/when we can start easing restrictions. For families choosing to pick up their children from school, please make sure you
have good communication with the front office. The lobby will no longer be open for families waiting for student dismissal. All
students being picked up will be walked outside by a staff member to meet their ride after the busses have left for the Middle & High
School (around 3:35). We ask that drivers either wait in their vehicles or use the picnic tables near the front entrance. Please follow
social distancing and face mask guidelines while at the picnic tables.




